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Central Nautical Management 

 

 
 

Announcement No. 51/2022  IJmuiden, 4 August 2022 
 
 

 
Subject: Restriction in use of the RWS unloading quay in the Zuidertoeleidingskanaal at IJmuiden, 60 
meters calculated from the east side. 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management, who is also the State Harbour Master, announces the 
following: 
 
Due to an event, the unloading quay will be shortened by 60 meters in the weekend of 27 and 28 
August 2022. This means that from the east side the first 60 meters of the unloading quay cannot be 
used and an available length of 105 meters remains. The event will take place from Saturday 27 August 
2022  06:00 hours to Sunday 28 August 2022 20:00 hours LT. 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations Manager 
at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692.   
  
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 


